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To: RDA Steering Committee
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Additions and revisions to RDA 2.15.3, Plate Number for Music

ACOC thanks the Music Working Group for this proposal and agrees to the proposed
changes to RDA 2.15.3, Plate Number for Music. ACOC notes that the proposed changes use
the wording of the RDA Toolkit before the revisions outlined in RSC/Sec/3, and that the
changes will need to be updated to reflect the August 2016 iteration of instructions.

ACOC further notes that although the examples at 2.15.3.3 include a range of plate numbers
the instructions do not indicate that a range should or can be included, and suggests that
ranges be included in the instructions on recording plate numbers for music.



